

## HCAL Biweekly Meeting Minutes 5.12.21

### SHORT MEETING DUE TO MOVE

#### Nominal Agenda:

1. Work Update
2. Move Prep Update
3. Other topics

#### Attendance:

1. Sebastian Seeds
2. Juan Carlos Cornejo
3. Scott Barcus
4. Brian Q
5. Jim Napolitano
6. Provakar Datta
7. Vanessa Brio
8. Arun

#### Actual:

##### *Scott*

- Overlapping trigger working
  - Data collected for analysis during
- DVCS pulser is working
  - Can be controlled remotely
- Move is delayed to Monday May 24<sup>th</sup>
  - One GEM cannot be removed in hall – must install RF shielding in TEDF
  - No change to HCal plan
- Decabling in process
  - Pictures presented
- HCal ready to move (4 subassemblies)
- DAQ, fADC VME rack, and long cables still need to be moved.
  - 50 m cables going to BB
- Need to label subassemblies – will do
- Need plastic tubing – will be ordered